
 

 

February 12, 2021 
 
LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Dear Families, 
Thanks to those who braved some pretty rough 
dancing (from me) and participated in the Family 
Fitness Night. It was great to see so many of you 
taking part. Hopefully besides a laugh, you got a 
little workout in. Next Tuesday starts our Return to 
Recess schedule. I have put it below for your 
reference. Also, check out the instructional video that might 
answer some questions. As always, reach out to me with 
questions. Have a ‘loving’ 3 day weekend. 
Warm regards,  
Patrick Eagle  
 
FRIDAY ASSEMBLY VIDEO 
Here is the link, check out the teachers’ Valentines Day 
messages:​https://www.wevideo.com/view/2049697281 
 
RETURN TO RECESS 
We are looking forward to hosting students on campus 
beginning next week with the 6th graders on Tuesday February 
16th. I have sent the​ schedule​ and the​ possible activities and 
reminders​ in a messenger this week. Click on the blue text to 
see them again. Please preview this video to know what to do 
and understand the new traffic pattern. 
https://www.wevideo.com/view/2051105277 
 
 
HYBRID AND DISTANT LEARNING GROUPS 
Next Friday, we’ll be releasing the A and B Hybrid groups along 
with the teaching assignments for Distant Learning. We 
understand that once these are posted, parents may choose to 
switch from Hybrid to Distant or vice versa.  If you have a 
specific need due to work or childcare, please let your teacher 
know. We’ll do our best to accommodate it. 
Click to see a refresher of  the  ​Hybrid and Distant Learning 
models. 
 
NEW TOOLBOX VIDEO-PLEASE AND THANK YOU 
Here is the new toolbox video for the month of February:  
English: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P8dmJEDJMnQ 
Spanish: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NGGd5KLjAhQ 
 
PTO UPDATE 
Our LAST PTO meeting of the year will be on Wednesday, May 
19th, via zoom! We are looking to fill the President, Vice 
President and Secretary roles as our current board members 
have already served their 2 years (I know, so sad and so fast) 
Soooo, if you are interested PLEASE reach out to the PTO! All 3 
board members are working moms and were able to do both, 
don’t let work deter you from being a part of enriching your 
child’s experience.​ nicole@bravorestoration.com 

 
YEARBOOK 
Yes! We are still going to be doing a yearbook 
this year! So please start gathering photos of 
your children in their classroom environment and 
we will be sharing a link over the next couple of 
weeks where to share, as well as how to 
purchase the yearbook. 
 
A NOTE FROM COACH BRE 

This week's challenge is a LOVE YOUR BODY 5 MINUTE 
CHALLENGE. I have included a document you could screen 
share and you can do it with your class. It's Valentine's Day 
themed and would be a nice 5 minute brain break.  
Winners of last week's Challenge- (I'll have their prize in the 
office by 1pm on Wednesday)  
Preston E.- San Miguel, 2nd grade- Ms. Hartis 
Leo J. - Mark West, Kinder  
Thank You to Bravo Restoration & Construction for sponsoring 
the Challenge! 
Please continue to encourage your students to move each day! 
Thank you for all you do for our student community. 
Thank You, Breanne Bush 'Coach Bre' 
https://youtu.be/1ZDBOYmSxQQ 
 
MAKE UP PHOTOS 
Since we are going to have a yearbook this year, we would really 
like to have every student’s photo in the book. The next 
opportunity to have your child’s picture taken will be at San 
Miguel on Wednesday, 2/17, from 11:00-1:00. 
 
UPCOMING DATES 
2/15/21 - Presidents’ Day holiday 
2/17/21 - Student materials pick up day 
2/17/21 - Lunch Distribution 
2/17/21 - Make up or missed photo day, 11-1 
2/26/21 - Non Instruction day (unused emergency day) 
3/3/21 - ​Student materials pick up day 
3/3/21 - Lunch Distribution 
3/5/21 - Drive in Movie Night at San Miguel 
3/9/21 - Drawing Assembly 
 
MWCAC LOGO CONTEST-Honorable Mentions 
Congratulations to 3 San Miguel runners- up in the MWCAC logo 
contest. They didn’t win, but submitted some great logos, Adam 
Atwood, Madeline Bush, and Tim Perepolkin. 
 
NORTH BAY SCIENCE DISCOVERY DAY 
The North Bay Discovery Center is hosting a virtual science 
event on Saturday, March 13th. Click​ here ​for the flyer. 
 
A NOTE FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER 
Do you want to support music and arts education in the Mark 
West Union School District? Consider joining the Mark West 
Education Foundation! Flyer ​here​. We are currently seeking 
volunteers for the positions of ​secretary​ and ​treasurer​. Please 
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contact Shannon Duffy at ​mwef@mwusd.org​ if you are 
interested or have any questions. 
 

 


